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18 October 2023 

What we are doing 

We are now in the final stages of construction of our Gracemere Substation Project. Our specialist Substations 

Underground Transmission team will soon commence connecting the 66,000-volt (66kV) underground electrical cable 

to the network. This will involve connecting the underground cable to the substation and the surrounding local network.  

The new 66kV underground cable will be connected at two locations – see figure 1. The first is inside the new Gracemere 

substation, and the second location is down at the intersection of Lawrie Street, Broadhurst Drive and Gavial Gracemere 

Road, where it will connect to the overhead network and link up to Egans Hill substation.  

This phase of work is scheduled to commence on 24th October and is expected to be completed by 10th November.   

What to expect 

During these works the community can expect the following:  

• Prior to the cable works commencing, a scaffolding structure will be built at each location - like that shown in 
figure 2 – to provide a safe access and working platform for the crews. 

• Some audible noise and an increase in traffic can also be expected around the work sites.  

• Reversing beepers and flashing lights are a safety requirement and will be always used during works. 

 

Getting in touch with us  

To keep up to date on the project, to provide feedback, or to register for 

updates via email or SMS, scan the QR code or visit our project web page 

www.ergon.com.au/gracemere-project . You can also contact our Senior 

Community Engagement Advisor, Kate Austin on 1300 653 055 or email us 

at: NetworkProjectEngagement@energyq.com.au    
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Fig 2 – An example of the scaffolding 

structure. Fig 2 – Location of scaffolding at Gracemere substation and Lawrie Street. 
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